
LITTLE SAINTS MONTESSORI SCHOOL, ILUPEJU

FIRST HALF TERM 2024 NEWSLETTER

We give all praise to our God Almighty for the First Half Term ending on Friday October 25th,
2024. Kindly take note of the following;

Mid-Term Break – Monday 28th October – Friday 1st November, 2024

Discipline
The school is determined to produce pupils who will not only be useful to themselves but also to the 
world at large, we enjoin our parents to support us in infusing the right values and virtues in our 
children especially in ensuring that simple rules and regulations are strictly adhered
to. Violation of the school’s ethics will not go unpunished. We strongly appeal to our parents to 
ensure that their ward(s) conform to the school’s policy.

Books
We have been able to sort out the problem with the Inside Out Series and we want to 
appreciate you all for your patience and understanding during this trying period. We are poised 
to serve you better and more efficiently in the future.

Basketball
A basketball coach has been employed by the school to further add value to the sporting 
activities in the school.

 The pupils have been so happy and are always ready to give their best 
on Wednesday when he comes around.

Swimming
We had to suspend swimming this term because of the weather. Where we swim, there is no refund 
of money when it rains and you are unable to go. You all will agree with me that the 
weather has not been favourable this term. Swimming will come back next term when the 
weather is favourable.

Assignment:
Assignments [soft copy] for the pupils will be sent to the Parents’ platforms by Friday, October 
25th, 2024

We ask that you kindly ensure that ALL assignments are done with quality in mind. Any/all books 
taken home must be returned, when we resume.

Payment Of School Fees
All fee defaulters will not be allowed into the school after the midterm break, so kindly settle all 
outstanding bills.

The school account numbers are:



* Sterling bank – 0001285111[Elementary]
* Keystone Bank – 1000920941[ Preschool] 
* Sterling Bank – 0004166693[ PTA]

* Keystone Bank – 1006230004[Christmas Party]

We thank you for your usual cooperation. May GOD, our Almighty Father, continually bless you 
all. Wishing our pupils a happy Midterm Break

Modupeola Somade
School Administrator


